HEADLINE
CLRC Releases 2023 Year-End Settlements Report

SUMMARY
Document contains hundreds of summaries of up-to-date wage and fringe packages covering hundreds of thousands of union construction workers.

ARTICLE
The Construction Labor Research Council (CLRC) has released its 2023 Year-End Settlements Report. The report contains hundreds of summaries of up-to-date wage and fringe packages covering hundreds of thousands of union construction workers across the country, including the sheet metal industry. The data is classified in various ways, including by craft geographic reason, and year, showing both cost and wage increase amounts. Historical trends and already negotiated future increases are also included in the report. SMACNA and other construction trade associations are active participants in the CLRC.
Click here to review a copy of the 2023 Year-End Settlements Report. For copies of past reports, visit here.
